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The Chairman of the current session of UN General Assembly, Salem
Ahmed Salem, arrived in Abu Dhabi yesterday from Kuwait on a
five-day visit to the UAE, as part of his Gulf tour. He was welcomed
on arrival by a number of Foreign Ministry officials and United Nations
Development Program (UNDP) representative Bassim Khadir.




